
 SIERRA NEVADA SWIMMING  COMMITTEE/CHAIR/BOARD MEMBER REPORT 

 To be submitted to Hope Gawlick (SNS Secretary)  hope@gawlick.com  and Alex Ongaco (SNS Executive 
 Director)  alex.ongaco@snswimming.org  the Sunday prior to the next meeting. 

 Committee/Chair/Board Member:  Scott Sewell, General Chair 

 Date of Board Meeting:  September 6, 2023 

 Proposed General Chair 2023-2024 SNS Board Appointments 

 After careful consideration I would like to Nominate the following candidates to these vacant Board 

 positions: 

 ●  Senior Vice Chair: Brian Clark 

 ●  Technical planning Chair: Alan Rosenfeld 

 ●  Operational Risk/ Safety Chair: Stephen Adams 

 ●  Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Chair : Leslie Juarez-Michel 

 ●  At Large Member: Ted Curley 

 Brief Bios of the Nominees: 

 ●  Brian Clark for the Senior Vice-Chair 

 ○  Most recent role on the SNS BOD was as an At-Large Board Member 

 ○  Head Coach of the Durham Dolphins (DDUR) 

 ●  Alan Rosenfeld for the Technical Planning Chair 

 ○  Part of the Coaching Staff at AquaSol (AQUA) 

 ○  Head Coach of El Dorado High School Swim Team 

 ●  Stephen Adams for the Operational Risk/Safety Chair 

 ○  Served as the Board President for DART - Sacramento Site 

 ○  Deputy Director for Data & Technology for California Dept. of Fish and Wildlife 

 ○  Meet Director of 2023 Futures & 2022 BRC 

 ●  Leslie Juarez-Michel for Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Chair 

 ○  Board Member (Volunteer Coordinator) at California Capital Aquatics (CCA) 

 ○  Legislative Coordinator for the California Dept. of Business Oversight 

 ●  Ted Curley for At-Large Board Member 

 ○  Long standing Official in Sierra Nevada 

 ○  Recipient of SNS Officials Recognition Award and the Barbara & Ken Price Service 

 Award 

 ○  Owner of TGC Construction Company 
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